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Dear parents and carers 

We are currently living in very difficult times and it is a challenge to prepare for the unknown.  As 

schools, we are being directed to stay open, but are aware that some families will be self-isolating and 

that there may come a time when we are instructed to close.   

In preparation for both eventualities, we are sending home packs of work this afternoon that should 

be used in the event of either of the above events.  We will also be sending extra reading and library 

books and a covering letter with a variety of ideas for online learning.   If we continue to be open next 

week, the reading and library books can be returned to school as usual.   

If any children are currently off school, packs of work can be collected from the school office.  

As a school we are taking great care with pupil and staff handwashing, as well as carefully sanitising all 

communal areas.   

I would like to thank parents and carers for your support in continuing to send your children to school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Zoe Cannon 

Head Teacher 
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